
Impact Statement for Requested Council Action 

IMPACT STATEMENT 

Legislation title: Reappoint Eric Benson and Clark Tenney to the Towing Board of 
Review for terms to expire August 19, 2017 (Report) 

Contact name: 
Contact phone: 
Presenter name: 

Patrick Kramer 
503.823.6771 
Patrick Kramer 

Purpose of proposed legislation and background information: 

There are two Towing Board of Review positions that are due for confirmation. There 
are two Industry Representative positions for terms expiring August 19, 2017. 

v.1 

Mr. Tenney and Mr. Benson are candidates for Industry Representative positions on the 
Board. These positions are voted on by the towing industry. Mr. Benson and Mr. 
Tenney were re-elected by the industry to serve on the Board as an industry 
representative. These two nonvoting members are representatives of the towing 
industry and serve for 1 year subject to confirmation by the Council. (PCC 3.98) 

Financial and budgetary impacts: 
None 

Community impacts and community involvement: 

Nominations were solicited from eligible Tow Contractors. Ballots were then provided 
for the industry to vote for their representative. 
Budgetary Impact Worksheet 
Does this action change appropriations? 
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